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CITY CLERK'S DEPARTMENT 
Access to Information 

Re: Request for Access to Records under the Freedom of Information and Protection of 
Privacy Act (the "Act") 

I am responding to your request of November 29, 2016 for: 

A. Copies of all versions of all scripts and videos featuring Mayor Gregor Robertson 
that were recorded on the same day as the YouTube video titled "Kinder Morgan 
Decision" (which was published Nov. 29); 

B. All records about the contracting and payment of personnel for camera operation, 
lighting, sound, editing and production related to the above. 

All responsive records are attached, relating to Part A of your request. For Part B of your 
request, please note that there were no contractors and no costs associated with the script or 
video and that the video was taken via phone by staff. 

Under section 52 of the Act you may ask the Information & Privacy Commissioner to review 
any matter related to the City's response to your request. The Act allows you 30 business 
days from the date you receive this notice to request a review by writing to: Office of the 
Information & Privacy Commissioner, info@oipc.bc.ca or by phoning 250-387-5629. 

If you request a review, please provide the Commissioner's office with: 1) the request 
number assigned to your request (#04-1 000-20-2016-447); 2) a copy of this letter; 3) a copy 
of your original request for information sent to the City of Vancouver; and 4) detailed 
reasons or grounds on which you are seeking the review. 

Please do not hesitate to contact the Freedom of Information Office at foi@vancouver.ca if 
you have any questions. 

City Hall 453 West 12th Avenue Vancouver BC V5Y 1V4 vancouver.ca 
City Clerk's Department tel: 604.873.7276 fax: 604.873.7419 



Yours truly, 

Barbara J. Van Fraassen, BA 
Director, Access to Information 
City Clerk's Department, City of Vancouver 
Email: Barbara. van(raassen@vancouver.ca 
Telephone: 604.873.7999 
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• Profoundly disappointed with today’s decision 

 

• Big step backwards for Canada’s environment and economy 

 
 

• Harper-era project approved under flawed and biased 

regulatory process 

 

• The proactive way to prevent oil spills would have been not to 

approve 600% increase in heavy oil tanker traffic  

 
 

• Vancouver’s economy strongest and greenest 

 

• I, with the tens of thousands of residents, First Nations, 

and other Metro cities who told the federal government a 

resounding ‘NO’ to Kinder Morgan will continue to oppose and 

keep speaking out  

 




